
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Have you seen the Christmas Tree outside Tidworth Community Centre? 

We would like you to add to our tree this year using this Bauble. 

It could be: 

 Something you have achieved 

this year  

 Something you would like to do 

next year  

 Something you are proud of 

 Something you would like to say to somebody you love. 

 You could draw something, your family, your pet, your 

friends.  

Anything you like. Please write your name and age on the back 

of your bauble. Then return your Listening Tree Bauble to 

school where we will laminate them and hang them on the 

tree. You can do as many as you like. They will be collected 

from schools reception Monday 30th November.  

Alternatively you can drop them into the post box at Tidworth 

Community Centre, Wylye Road.  


